
A FEW NOTES FROM CENTERPOINT CONVERSATION: CenterPoint Representative will come to a ZOOM 

workshop and answer all questions related to street lights (to the best of his ability) 

 

 

CenterPoint will give the City an allowance for the cost of replacing 50 existing lighting fixtures to LED 

fixtures each year upon request going forward    

The allowance is for the LED LUMINAIRES only. (No exact dollars were given) 

In other words: 

 CenterPoint will convert 50 lights to LED lights (on existing poles) at no cost  

 New Black Cobra Poles could be added (approximately $300 each) 

 Removal of old poles (approximately $800.00 each) 

If the City chooses to replace existing lighting with decorative poles or just add decorative lighting the 

allowance could be used towards the project.  CenterPoint will own the lights and maintain; the city 

would be paying for the upgrade.  CenterPoint would also install the conduit.   

 

 


